
 

 

 

 

 

 

Flip learning 
Wednesday 18th October 2023 

 

When children return from half-term, in  M a t h s, Year 1 will be learning about Take-away: 
                

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JpvebNbmpKI 

 

Please click the above video and listen 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JpvebNbmpKI

